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17 March 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It is with regret that we write to let you know that Mr Cannings will be leaving us at Easter. We would like to take 
this opportunity to thank him for all his hard work and his unwavering ability to bring such a positive and 
enthusiastic approach to school life and in particular to Year 3 and 4. 
 
Moving forward we have been really lucky to appoint Mr Dickinson to continue the good work in Year 4 after 
Easter, you may have already heard all about him from the children, when he came in for his interview, he was a 
big hit. 
 
We have also been really fortunate to appoint a further teacher, Mrs Felis for Year 3 so that we will be able to 
continue to teach in year groups rather than mixed classes for the rest of the year. 
 
Mrs Pugh and Mr Eccles will continue to support us and be a presence in the school when needed and we are 
really grateful for their continued support. 
 
Mr Smith will remain with Year 5. 
 
It is all very exciting and Year 3 are already beginning to develop their new learning space. 
 
We will update you in due course of any changes to the start of the day and pick up locations. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Morgan-Huws 
Deputy Headteacher. 
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